
$579,900 - 24 Ojito Drive, Espanola
MLS® #202500681 

$579,900
4 Bedroom, 3.00 Bathroom, 3,301 sqft
Residential on 2.50 Acres

N/A, Espanola, NM

Discover your dream home in the serene Ojito
Estates, just south of EspaÃ±ola, New Mexico.
This stunning 3-bedroom, 2.5-bathroom
residence offers 2,360 square feet of
thoughtfully designed living space,
complemented by a spacious 2-car garage.
Nestled on a gated 2.5-acre lot, the property
provides ample room for RV parking and
potential additions like guest quarters or a
workshop. Enjoy breathtaking views of the
Jemez, Truchas, and Sangre de Cristo
Mountains from the south-facing living areas.
Conveniently located with easy commutes to
Santa Fe and Los Alamos, and just minutes
from local amenities, this home combines
tranquility with accessibility. Don't miss the
opportunity to make this gem your own!
Contact us today to schedule a viewing and
take the first step toward owning your dream
home.

Built in 1989

Listing Details

Listing Agent Trung D. Doan

Listing Office Equity New Mexico

Essential Information

MLS® # 202500681

Price $579,900

Bedrooms 4

Bathrooms 3.00



Full Baths 2

Half Baths 1

Square Footage 3,301

Square Footage 3301 SquareFeet

Acres 2.50

Year Built 1989

Type Residential

Sub-Type Single Family Residence

Style Northern New Mexico

Status Active

Community Information

Address 24 Ojito Drive

Area 45-Arroyo Seco

Subdivision N/A

City Espanola

County Santa Fe

State NM

Zip Code 87532

Amenities

Utilities Electricity Available

Parking Spaces 4

Parking Attached, Carport, Garage

# of Garages 2

Pool None

Interior

Interior Carpet, Tile

Interior Features Interior Steps

Heating Wood Stove

Cooling Refrigerated, Window Unit(s)

Fireplace Yes

# of Fireplaces 1

Fireplaces Wood Burning Stove

Stories Multi/Split

Has Basement Yes

Exterior



Exterior Frame, Stucco

Roof Metal

Construction Frame, Stucco

Foundation Basement, Slab

School Information

Elementary Pojoaque

Middle Pojoaque Jr High

High Pojoaque High School

Additional Information

Date Listed February 21st, 2025

Days on Market 187

Zoning Rural Residential
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